
ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS 

 

I would like to acknowledge my heartfelt gratitude to my supervisor, Prof. Bijay K. 

Danta, for his extraordinary understanding, support, and guidance throughout the 

period of my research.  My respect for his scholarship and his innate decency has only 

increased in leaps and bounds over the years. I would also like to express my deep 

sense of gratitude to Prof. Farheena Danta for her active support and consideration 

during the period.  The exceedingly supportive Faculty, staff and scholars of the 

Department of English and Foreign Languages, Tezpur University, deserve a special 

word of appreciation for their kind support at all times. In particular, I would like to 

thank Nasmeem Akhtar, Nurjahan Begum, Jayprakash Ray, and Junti Baruah, my 

fellow scholars at the Department of EFL, for going out of their way to help me at 

different times. 

 

I would also like to express a debt of gratitude to the Tezpur University authorities for 

extending academic and administrative support, whenever called for. The courteous 

and generous help I have received from the Librarian and staff at the Tezpur Central 

Library, the staff at the Nilachal Men’s Hostel, the Saraighat C.V. Raman Men’s 

Hostel, and the Tezpur University Guest House at different periods of my research 

work—first as a full time scholar, then in part time capacity—likewise deserve my 

sincere appreciation. 

 

I owe a particular debt of gratitude to Dr. Bijay Sarma, former Principal, Jagannath 

Barooah College, Jorhat, for his encouragement and help during the period of my lien 

from my workplace under the UGC FDP scheme. Dr. Bimal Barah, the current 

Principal, and my colleagues at J.B. College, particularly my generous friends at the 

Department of English, have all contributed in various ways to my research.  

 

I recall with gratitude the help I have received from the Librarian and staff at the 

National Library, Kolkata, the American Library Kolkata, and the British Council 



Library, Kolkata. Likewise, I express my thanks to the cooperative Librarian staff at 

the Krishna Kanta Handique Library, J.B. College.  

I am deeply conscious that given the average workload of a teacher of English at the 

undergraduate level, my research would not have been possible without the UGC-

FDP programme, which allowed me to spend three valuable years free from the 

college curriculum to concentrate on my thesis. I express my sincerest gratitude to the 

University Grants Commission, particularly the UGC NERO office at Guwahati, for 

sanctioning my leave. Likewise, I owe my thanks to the office of the Director of 

Higher Education, Government of Assam, as well as the College Development 

Council, Dibrugarh University, for endorsing my application for the UGC-FDP 

programme. 

Research is always a collective activity, in which more individuals and institutions 

contribute than may ever be properly acknowledged. While freely admitting that I 

shall never perhaps be able to repay their involvement, both for their frequent 

exhortations and for their tolerance of my long absences, I express my gratitude to my 

wife, my children and my extended family, including my parents-in-law. Finally, I 

offer a fond prayer for my father, who has passed on, leaving me his battered copy of 

John le Carré’s A Small Town in Germany, which, many years ago, introduced me to 

the subject of my research. 

 

 

         (Surajit Sharma) 


